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Hello, 

 

As an avid consumer of big leaf maple syrup and I urge you to include this promising 

new product in the Farm Direct bill.   Western Oregon has an abundance of big leaf 

maple trees and tapping them is a sustainable use with hardly any negative impact.  

Including big leaf maple syrup in the Farm Direct bill will markedly improve the ability 

of farmers to produce syrup as a crop and market it to consumers like me, making a 

significant economic impact. 

 

Please support this proposed change in the Farm Direct bill. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


